
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

We wrapped up a wonderful week here at McKinney Elementary, and what a great way to head into Spring Break! 

This week has been full of learning, laughter, charity, and school spirit. 

A huge congratulations to our boys’ basketball team for finishing 2nd at the SLSS Tournament! They played so 

well at ALL of their games over 3 nights at SLSS. We’re so proud of their teamwork and effort. 

Way to go, McKinney Eagles! 

 

 

Division 1 completed their fundraising event and raised $103.75 for the BC SPCA by holding a class auction. Well 

done, Ms. Dehnel’s class! We love seeing our McKinney Eagles contributing to their community. 

 



 

 
   

 

Finally, we would also like to take a moment to recognize the many cultural and religious holidays happening in 

our community—Ramadan, Purim, Holi, St. Patrick’s day, the upcoming Persian New Year (Nowruz), and the 

Baha’i New Year (Naw-Rúz). We’re grateful to be part of such a beautifully diverse school family, and we wish 

everyone observing a joyful and meaningful celebration. See below for some of the colourful chalk art students 

created outside in honour of all the holidays.  

Wishing all McKinney families a safe, restful, and happy Spring Break! See you on March 31st! 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

 

Week-at-a-Glance for the week of March 31 to April 4 
 

Monday 31st  Welcome back, first day after Spring Break 
Tuesday 1st  Stream of Dreams Project begins 
Wednesday 2nd   
Thursday 3rd Hot lunch -Pizza 
Friday 4th  Installation of the fish on the school fence 

 
 

 

Photos of the Week! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 



 

 
   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


